
  
State of Missouri Opioid Campaign Letter of Agreement  

  

Through DistrictWON, the State of Missouri Opioid Campaign desires to execute a sponsorship at 

your school.  We are hoping you will consider.  

  

What your High School will receive for this partnership:  

• Through the sponsorship with the State of Missouri, DistrictWON will be able to provide $500 

to your High School.  

o $500 payable 12/1/19 (upon compliance verification) 

 

What my High School needs to do to fulfill the partnership:  

  

Signs:  

• Display one (1) sign in the main gymnasium through the winter sports season (until 3/31/19).  

We ask that the sign be placed in an optimal location, preferably at either end of the court.  

• Signs can be removed at the end of the season.  

PA Announcements:  

• Read 2-3 announcements during the winter sports events where a PA announcer is present.   

Compliance: 

We will send check payment to your school once we receive a photo of the sign displayed.  You may 

submit your digital photos via email to schools@districtwon.com or text message at (216) 245-3311.  
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